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Thank you, Madam President, 

Kyrgyzstan welcomes the distinguished delegation of Singapore and thanks for their national report. 

We commend Singapore for ratifying the International Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Racial Discrimination and the ASEAN Convention against Trafficking in Persons, Especially Women and Children. We welcome Singapore’s efforts to protect and promote women and children’s rights, the rights of persons with disabilities, and the rights of migrants. 
Considering Singapore’s impressive measures in response to COVID-19 pandemic, Kyrgyzstan recommends to Singapore the following:


- Continue to ensure that Singapore’s response to COVID-19 is inclusive, including in its vaccination roll-out.

- Continue to ensure that the rights of older persons are protected, particularly during the pandemic, including through enhancing the relevant policies.

In conclusion, my delegation wishes Singapore a successful UPR.

Thank you. 
